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Celebration of World Intellectual Property Day in Romania
Dear Mr Mierlea,

Thank you for your letter of last week in which you inform me of the events that took place
during the month of April to celebrate the World Intellectual Property Day in Romania. Please
accept my most sincere congratulations for the success of the celebrations, and for the
awarded diploma of excellence for innovation and creativity under the aegis of the World
Intellectual Property Organization received for InfoCons’ solution for consumers.

The Observatory highly appreciates the continuous cooperation we have built up in the
framework of the Observatory stakeholder network and your involvement in activities of
common interest.

We look forward to hearing about your future work to support consumers.

Yours sincerely

H

Alexandra'Poch
Deputy Director
Observatory
EUIPO

Avenida de Europa 4 « 03008 Alicante * Spain
Tel. +34 965139100 « www.euipo.europa.eu




